
 

 

 

 

 

9th March 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

YEAR 7 PARENTS’ EVENING RE-SCHEDULE 

 

Due to the poor weather conditions last week, the Year 8 Parents’ Evening and Year 7 Catch-Up session 

were cancelled. This will now be held on Thursday 22nd March 2018. 

 

The times you agreed to in the first instance will be honoured. If you are unsure about your time slot please 

do not hesitate to contact myself or another member of the pastoral team. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr D Evans 

Head of Year 7 


